NATIONAL

\3=4 27TH NATIONAL DEAF RUGBY CHAMPIONSHIP 2020

EASTER WEEKEND, 10TH - 12TH APRIL
PETONE RECREATION GROUND PARK, B0 UDY STREET, PETONE, LOWER HUTT

GOOD FRIDAY 10TH APRIL SATURDAY 11TH APRIL SUNDAY 12TH APRIL

'3 NORTHERN  CENTRAL VS SOUTHERN (AN vs [SOUTHERN
koff at 2PM Kick off at 2PM Kick off at 1.30PM
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SHANDON GOLF CLLUB
471 Jackson Street/Halford Pl

Petone, Wellington
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To buy ticket, please contact:
Clive Morgan or Kobus van Der Merwe
or email to czdru.rugby@gmail.com
CZDRFU Bank Account Number: 38-3015-0099382-01
Please put your full name down as reference
WEAR FORMAL DRESS (ND JEANS!)

Sunday 1Zth April 2020
Sunday 29th March

$50 Per Person by
Late bird
$60 Per Person by

Sunday ath April
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DSC Iron Men and Women photos
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DSC Mr and Mrs Photos

MR avd MRS
PRIZE % winniug
covpie
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Deaf Cartoon

THAT DEAF GUY BY MATT & KAY DAIGLE

BUT I APMIRE YOU
MA'AM, FOR MARRYING
THE HANPICAPPED!

YOU'RE PEAF? OH,
_THAT'S A SHAME...

eserved © Matt Daigle - www.thatdeafguy.com

Puzzle

Word Dish Find
Role Lady Pour
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Sign Equity™ /.
Bridging The Gap
Our Vision

A society where everybody

can communicate their basic

requirements for everyday
needs

www.signequity.services sign.equity@gmail.com

Deaf Society congratulates Sign Equity for winning
“Best Social Inclusion" & "Supreme Winner -
Accessibility Award for Business” in the People’s
Choice Awards by Access Alliance. Deaf Society is

Peoples Choice ili i i i
ety proud to be affiliated (connected) with this social

The Access Alliance

enterprise.

In Loving Memory of Dennis Tod

“ Dennis always came
to our Club days and
some outings with a
smiling face. He was

always a cheerful chap
and he will be sorely
missed by all of us in
the Deaf Seniors. We
will of course miss his

smiles.

Redh S

2 O G
Dennis Gordon Tod Rest in peace Dennis”

23 April 1952 - 11 March 2020
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Deaf Senior Citizens Canterbury

Hello hoping you are keeping well and safe from the horrid virus,
it's so saddening. More details of Deaf Seniors citizens trip to
Blenheim will be published in May Newsletter.

Wishing you all a Very Happy Easter and do take care.

The next Deaf Senior Club day on 20th x (
April will be cancelled. We will all still

be in lockdown. ot - i
Stay safe everyone. f’/\‘ *\}
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Deaf Women’s group

We went to Lilian’s House for a surprise visit for after-
noon tea to celebrate her birthday. 75 years young! We

brought one muffin with a candle!
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